Law Office of Jerry Farrell, Jr., LLC

54 North Elm Street, Wallingford, CT 06492
Telephone Number (203) 774-5002

Attorney Jerry Farrell, Jr.
jerry@ctliquorlaw.com

November 3, 2022 ) Sent Via Email

Ms. Evelyne St.-Louis

Senior Planner

Planning & Zoning Division
Department of Development Services
250 Constitution Plaza, 4t Floor
Hartford, CT 06103

RE: 145 Newfield Street, Hartford

Dear Evelyne:

Thank you for the due consideration which you and the Commission have given this application.
After consultation with Mr. Carlos Costa, we wish to withdraw the application. Mr. Costa needs
more time to speak with the tenant about the police reports, as well as with the contractors
dealing with lighting, cameras, and other issues. When we are in a position to go forward, we

will reapply.

Again, thank you for your assistance with this matter.

T

Jerry Farrell, Jr.

cc: Carlos Costa via email
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